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Comments: Regarding amendment 60053, Thank you so much for recognizing that stock motorcycles and ATVs
are not able to realistically meet the existing sound limits. Under the proposed rule we should see greater
observation of the law and allow for better enforcing. This is a great step for outdoor dunes enthusiasts.



